
MEMORANDUM___________________________________________ 
 
To: James L App, City Manager  
 
From: Meg Williamson, Assistant to the City Manager 
 
Date: December 20, 2005 
 
Subject: Ad Hoc Committee Formation – Explore the Costs of Displaying “In God We Trust” 

motto in City Council Chambers 
 
 
 
 
Develop an Ad Hoc Committee to review the feasibility of and costs of displaying the patriotic 
national motto “In God We Trust” in the Paso Robles City Council Chambers. 

 
 
Options: 
 

a. Appoint a two-member ad hoc committee to work with staff to explore the costs and 
benefits of displaying the patriotic national motto of “In God We Trust” in City Council 
Chambers during City Council Meetings; and report back to the full Council by June 20, 
2006. 

 
b. Amend, modify, or reject the above option. 

 
Attachments: 
 
1.  Background information on citizen request to consider display of National motto. 
 
 

 










